
Subject: Ashurst hospital site redeveloping 
Date: 9 February 2019 at 06:52 

To: bankssolutionsuk@grnail.com 

Dear sir/madam 
I have read some of the information concerning the above, and based on this I feel this is a good 
proposal for land that is no longer required by the NHS. 

2/3 bedroom properties to include some affordable housing would be ideal, but also to include 
sheltered accommodation for older Ashurst residents who don't want to move out of our lovely village. 

I hope this proposal goes ahead. I live at 
June Flux 

mailto:bankssolutionsuk@grnail.com

